YOUR ST. ISIDORE CATHOLIC SCHOOL GALA: A RESOUNDING SUCCESS

Now We Need Your Help!

The annual Your St. Isidore Catholic School Gala was a tremendous success this year, bringing together our vibrant community in support of the school and its mission. We are thrilled to share that the evening was filled with excitement, generosity, and hope for the future of our children. Thanks to the incredible efforts of our volunteers, donors, and attendees, the Gala raised significant funds that will support our ongoing commitment to Teaching the Heart of the Matter.

As we reflect on the success of this event, we are reminded of the importance of community involvement and the power of working together for the greater good. It is with that same spirit of collaboration that we turn to you today for your continued support in achieving our next big goal: **Project Playground**.

Project Playground: A Call to Action

Our playground is in need of critical upgrades to ensure the safety and enjoyment of our children for years to come. We have set an ambitious fundraising goal of \$125,000 to resurface the playground grounds with new artificial safety materials and to replace our aging swing set with a safer, more modern one. These improvements will not only enhance the physical space for play but will also provide peace of mind to parents, knowing that their children can enjoy their outdoor time in a secure environment.

HOW YOU CAN HELP

We invite you to continue the momentum from the Gala by making a generous contribution to **Project Playground**. Every donation, no matter the size, will directly contribute to reaching our fundraising goal and making this vision a reality. Here's how you can help:

- 1. **Make a Donation** Consider making a one-time or recurring donation toward Project Playground. Every dollar counts!
- 2. Pledge Your Support Commit to a larger pledge, either as an individual or as a family, and see the impact you can make on our school community.
- 3. **Spread the Word** Share the excitement and the need for support with family and friends. Every new donor helps us move closer to our goal.
- 4. **Volunteer** If you'd like to get more involved in fundraising efforts, event planning, and alumni initiatives, we would love to have your support.







We are truly grateful for the generosity shown at the Gala, and we are confident that, together, we can achieve the goal of **Project Playground**.

For more information on how you can help or to make a donation, please contact Gloria Lorusso, Director of Advancement, at glorusso@sicatholic.org.

Visit **sicsgala2025.givesmart.com** or scan the QR code or to make a donation. Click "Sign In or Register," then "Register Now" to create an account. Then click "Donate."

May God bless you and thank you for your continued support!





Creating a pathway to higher learning with Jesus at the center